Bulletin Announcement
April 13, 2025

Summamy and a Small Pause Extending the Mission

The weekend of April 26-27 will be designated for a final pushin  BUILDING ON THE CORNERSTONE OF CHRIST
this phase before we pause Extending the Mission ... Building

on the Cornerstone of Christ campaign for the Diocesan

Development Fund Drive. Families that have not yet been asked to consider a gift to the campaign will have an
opportunity to do so once we resume in the summer. Every effort will be made to contact each parishioner
personally. However, because of the size of the parish, and campaign timeframe we respect the need to
support our Diocese and resume Extending the Mission ... Building on the Cornerstone of Christ after the DDF
designated timeline.

If you have met with a volunteer but have not made a commitment yet, please pray over your decision and
make your sacrificial pledge this week.

A commitment can help our parish accomplish a greater task of unity and shows our gratitude to the
parishioners who advanced the mission and vision of the parish, and it demonstrates our willingness and
responsibility to prepare for the future. God bless you for everything you can do. May the Holy Spirit be with
you as you consider your commitment to our campaign.

All gifts to the campaign, at any level, are gratefully accepted. You might consider the gift plan below as a
guide to your giving.

Total Initial Annual Quarterly Monthly Weekly
Pledge Payment Payment Payment Payment Payment
$25,000 $2,500 $4,500 $1,125 $375 $87
$15,000 $1,500 $2.700 $675 $225 $52
$10,000 $1,000 $1,800 $450 $150 $35
$5,000 $500 $900 $225 $75 $17
$2,500 $250 $450 $113 $38 $9

St. Vincent de Paul accepts gifts in a variety of forms with an emphasis on those which can be used
immediately. Suggested gift types include cash pledges, appreciated securities, bequests, life insurance, life
income gifts, matching gifts, and planned giving.

~ Father Rick

25% 50% 15% 100%
’

Reg;z:;t :F:;n;lies TOtal DOllaI'S
Pledged:
$7,195,350

Current Total Pledges: $7.2M

21% Registered
Family
Colloctad: $2.3M Participation




